

School Trip - Otahuhu Pools

Tuesday 9th February 2021

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Welcome back to another exciting year. To start our year off, our whole school will be going to the Otahuhu Pools and Leisure Centre on Friday 19th February. The purpose of our trip is to build a spirit of community and allow our students, staff and parents an opportunity to get to know each other in a fun, relaxed and safe environment.

We will be leaving school at 9.15am and will return by 2.30pm. Please ensure that your child is at school by **8.15 am**. The children will be able to wear mufti on this day but must wear proper swimwear.

Children will need the following:

- Towel
- Hat
- Togs (NO singlets/T-shirts)
- Plastic bag
- Bottled Water
- Sandwich / Filled Roll

Snack lunches which will consist of five items will be provided for each student on the day. Please ensure your child has bottled water and a sandwich or filled roll.

We will also need parent helpers to supervise a group of students. If you are able to help, please fill out the form below with your details and hand them in asap. The classroom teachers will contact you to confirm your spot.

Also with regard to our parent helpers, a reminder that if you have not already done so, you will need to fill out a police vetting form if a classroom teacher has contacted you to assist on the day. If you have already completed one previously with our school, you will not need to fill it out again.

Any questions or queries, please see your child's classroom teacher.

Nga Mihi, Sarah Faifua Associate Principal	
Otahuhu Pools - Fr	iday 19th February 2021
I give permission for my child Otahuhu Pools Trip on Friday 19th February 2021.	in Rm to attend the Whole School
I would like to be a parent helper on the trip:	Yes/ No (circle) - POLICE VET CHECK
Parent/ Caregiver's Name:	
Contact Number:	